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Dear Professor Morris,

Thank you for your letter of the 30 June, 2014 with regards to the new Scottish Government Health
Research Strategy which was launched for consultation.

At this stage of development South Lanarkshire Council, Social Work Resources do not have any
specific comments to make on the paper. However, we are always supportive of any
enhancements through Research that the NHS makes, for the delivery of better patient care.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if | can be of further assistance.
Yours sincerely

Harry Stevenson
{) /? Executive Director

Council Offices, Almada Street, Hamilton ML3 0AA
Phone: 01698 453703 Fax: 01698 453910
Text Phone: 01698 454273 Email: Janiece.mortimer@southlanarkshire.gcsx.gov.uk
www.southlanarkshire.gov.uk
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